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A project site visit was conducted in April 2007 to determine if changes had occurred to the 
presence and distribution of noxious weeds within the project area since the 2002 field 
survey. The site reconnaissance concluded that habitat composition and locations within the 
study area remain essentially unchanged since the original site reconnaissance in August 
2002. It was determined that conditions as documented in the July 3, 2003 Technical 
Memorandum still accurately reflect the presence and distribution of noxious weeds within 
the project area. Updates to the Technical memorandum are not needed and the findings in 
the Environmental Assessment remain valid. 

 


